MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Holiday Inn at 7:00 a.m., Wednesday,
November 24, 1976, by Lionel Garcia.

PRESENT: Charles Hartman
Pete Gist
Jim Wyatt
Fred Joy
Al Jowid
Bob Mitchell
Al Ligrani
Matt Matthews
Don Kirk
Gene Lindquist
Walt Wicker

Request from Boys' Club of Houston referred to Al Jowid for
evaluation.

Our district allocated one undergraduate and one graduate
scholarship. Lingquist to ask in Blast Off for suggested
applicants.

Al Jowid reported that the high school student (6éne from
each high school) to attend our Rotary meetings program will
be implemented shortly.

Moved by Fred Joy and passed that Operation Close Up be dropped.
Approved for membership: Paul I. Davis, Gulf Waste Disposal,
Authority - Ron Rosenhagen; John H. Kieschnick, Religion - Lutheran,

John Nesheim.

Pete Gist reported that a band from the Christmas party wauld
be around $3001000. Band dropped - juke box?

-Harry J. Jennings



